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In September 2023, the NPSC Board shared the OAPCE Newsletters with Principals, who then 

forwarded the newsletter to newly elected CSAC Chairs.  During the month of September and 

October, most school councils will elect new Chairs. Once the names are finalized, a formal 

name list will be sent to me, OAPCE Regional Director (Dianne Pawlowski).  

 

On October 16, 2023, the NPSC Director attended a CSAC at Holy Cross Catholic School, 

sharing the call for feedback on the Director of Education Appraisal criteria.  

 

OAPCE Nipissing-Parry Sound shared a copy of the OAPCE Newsletter to each school council 

by interoffice mail.  We hope to have names of school reps confirmed to move for the with 

planning  the first regional committee meeting and commissioning ceremony of this school year 

in November, 2023.  

 

D. Pawlowski  

 

 


